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From the PrinciPALS - Mrs. Hebrank & Mrs. Keeton

Bellbrook Middle School.

STATE OF THE SCHOOLS PERFORMANCE, an incredible evening unlike any other at
Bellbrook-Sugarcreek Schools. Join us as we celebrate our 5-Star District Rating, our 5-Star
Students and Staff and of course, our 5-Star Community. Beginning at 7 p.m. Nov. 14 at

PURSUE EXCELLENCE

We hold high standards.

We foeus on growih.

We relentlessly pursue excellence.

During our November morning meetings
and live announcements, we will discuss
high standards and how we continue to

focus on student growth.

SOAR

SHOP

We hope your child talked about the SOAR Shop
again. Focusing on the positives and ways to
motivate our students is needed. Earning those
golden tickets to purchase their wants has meaning.
We always need help with more items, please

consider donating - Click here!

November 18-22 SOAR Shop will be open

o Please contact

kolleen.hryb@gmail.com if you would

like to volunteer

Sodexo Survey Give your feedback on school lunches (click on). Sodexo wants to know what
you think about the food service department at the school. Take the time to make your voice heard.



https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/1CE8N1PEO517D?ref_=wl_share
mailto:kolleen.hryb@gmail.com
https://tinyurl.com/y3mtfj9s

NO SCHOOL

November 11: PD day for staff
November 25 - 29: Thanksgiving break
December 23 - January 3: Winter break

Every Other Day
Kindergarten
Program

Gold program has school
Wednesday, November 13
Wednesday, December 4
Wednesday, December 18

Purple program has school
Wednesday, November 6
Wednesday, November 20
Wednesday, December 11

SBE Yearbook Flyer

How to order the 2024-2025 yearbook? Click on the above link!

School Picture Retakes $5 fee

November 12
e All classes
November 13

e (Gold Kindergarten classes only

Our Librarian, Mrs. Wheeler

has the details about the
Online Book Fair

HERE!
The code is MXW7K.

THANK YOU to all the Volunteers at the recent Harvest Party!
If you couldn’t this time, our next party is the Spring Party in March.



https://drive.google.com/open?id=1M1l5LihgW-4LFv8NATMPsoaxw0Jgs5MW
https://docs.google.com/document/u/0/d/1N3H2yRszvIuE28eMKZUybRQ1RzUJ3HGL6Ks3xQnPAJ8/edit

